
WEEKLY UPDATE

Dates for the diary - 
07/10/24 3rd Class meeting  @9.10am

09/10/24 School closed for staff training in
the new maths curriculum training.

Admissions for Junior Infants 25/26 are open

03/10/24

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Walk to school Week 

The Quiet Corner 
We have a new quiet corner in our senior
yard. We have gathered some games for
the children to use at big break but are
looking for more!
Do you have any good as new toys to
donate to our quiet corner in the yard?
We are looking for fidgets, board games
(quick games like Guess Who or Connect
4), card games, chess/draughts.. Please
leave donations outside 4th class. 
Thank you, 
The Quiet Corner Committee

2nd class Art 

Value for the month: Respect 

Admissions are now open for Junior Infants 2025/26 and will
remain open until 31st October 2024. Applications can be
made through the website https://retns.ie/admission-to-
retns/
All sibling applications must be received by the 31st October
2024 for the sibling policy to apply.
All applications after this date will be considered late
applications as per policy which can be found on the website.
Inquiries to admissions@retns.ie

Walk to School Week runs from
October 7th – 11th. 
Why not try to walk to school or
park and stride!
What the children in RETNS think
about walking to school...

Congratulations to Noah in 5th class
who took part in a short documentary
about Jewish New Year - Rosh
Hashanah: A Sweet New Year. It can be
found on the RTE player. 

I like how I get to
see my friends on
the way and I feel
like I'm making a

difference.

I like walking to
school because it
puts me in a better
mood.

It helps the
environment and
it makes you feel

good.

Second class have been learning
about artist, Andy Goldsworthy. They
made their own nature art by bringing
the outside inside!

Jewish New Year


